Ministry of Development Funds and Regional Policy
Republic of Poland

Department of Public-Private Partnership

Warsaw, January 29th, 2025

Letter Number: DPA-I11a.543.5.2025

To whom it may concern,

on behalf of the Department of Public-Private Partnership of the Polish Ministry
of Development Funds and Regional Policy — Central PPP Unit in Poland, I'm
reaching out to your institution with the kind request to share some information
about the PPP market in your country.

Together with Polish PPP market experts, we are analysing the potential that
Polish PPP market could hold. Such analysis to be proper, necessities
a comparative element with PPP markets similar to Polish one. Experts indicated
that your country PPP market is similar to ours and should be a subject in our
analysis.

Therefore, | would be the most grateful if your institution could respond to the
questions attached herewith this letter. We would be grateful if you could send
completed questionnaire to: alina.sarnacka@gazeta.pl, CC: greppp@mfipr.gov.pl
by February 14th, 2025.

Should you have any questions, | invite you to contact Ms. Alina Sarnacka,
(alina.sarnacka@gazeta.pl, +48 502 184 082).

Thank you for your time, your help would be greatly appreciated.

Yours faithfully

Dypektor Departamentu

Partn:%? lichao:Pyatnego

MinisterstvdtFund zy i Polityki Regionalnej

Robert Dzierzgwa

Attachment - Questionnaire on PPPs (.xlsx)
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